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 S COMMNT2016/4181/P 18/08/2016  16:05:43 Only concern would be the height of this structure as this building would adjoin our garden wall and 

anything higher than the wall would spoil the original character of the surrounding walls & gardens - as 

well as look straight into our properties (38-40 Eton Avenue Flats) - of which all, currently look out at 

unspoilt gardens reaching to Lancaster Road.
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